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The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) requires a contractor to provide operation and 
maintenance support for its automated child support collection and enforcement system to 
include programming updates and enhancements as well as day-to-day operational maintenance. 
OAG is conducting market research to identify potential suppliers and to finalize the solicitation. 
The current contract expires December 31, 2023 and is expected to be extended for six (6) 
months. Award of a new contract is expected by March 2024. 

1. Treatment ofRFI Responses and Respondents:

• This RFI is to gain industry practices to maintain an interactive child support
collection and enforcement system on a day-to-day basis.

• This is not a Request for Proposals (RFP). Rather, following review of the RFI
responses, the District intends to issue a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the required
services.

• The District may prepare one or more solicitations to request a technical and price
proposal for services to support an automated child support collection and
enforcement system.

• The District considers responses to this RFI as part of its outreach and research effort;
and as such, more in the nature of a survey. The District intends to use the
information in the responses to establish parameters and requirements to include in
the RFPs.

• Information should be industries best practices, ensuring the District is using the
latest cutting edge technology, techniques and systems to best serve our clients.
































